To whom it may concern,

This letter is to certify that the manuscript titled “Local random flaps for

cervical circumferential defect or tracheoesophageal fistula

reconstruction after failed gastric pull-up: A case report” has been

proof read and corrected by the Home for researchers editorial team on

the 08/02/2021. After being checked and amended as seen appropriate,

we feel that the standard of English in this manuscript satisfies the

requirements of submission to journals to be considered for publication.




